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Welcome message

“Discovering and Learning Together, so all can Flourish”.  
‘A tree planted by streams of water, which yields its fruit in season’ (Psalm 1:3) 

Wisdom – Hope – Service – Resilience

Don't forget to follow us on...
@KingfisherCE Kingfisherceacademy

Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely Easter holiday with your family and friends
and enjoyed the beautiful sunshine! We very much look forward to the signs of Spring
continuing to pop up as well as the warmer, sunnier days that come with this time of
year. Hopefully with not too many April and May showers! 

Welcome back to Term 5 where we have a very short term packed with lots of exciting
things going on, not forgetting the 2 bank holiday Mondays.

Our value for this term is service. We will continue to make links to previous knowledge
as well as learning new information such as in our plants topic in Science and our
printing project in Art. Our termly overview will share all our learning with you. 

We have new clubs starting this term and some events to welcome you into school for
such as Arts week and the Easter bonnet parade. Please see the key dates page. 

      Thank you, Hart Class team :)



Please remember school begins at 8.45am. This is when children
begin their learning. The Year 2 hall door will be shut and the
playground gate locked at 8.55am to safeguard all our children.

Don’t forget to book your school lunches for the term on the
School Food United app. 

Please name ALL uniform to ensure it gets back to its owner.
Thank you!

Important
updates

“Discovering and Learning Together, so all can Flourish”.  
‘A tree planted by streams of water, which yields its fruit in season’ (Psalm 1:3) 

Wisdom – Hope – Service – Resilience

Don't forget to follow us on...
@KingfisherCE Kingfisherceacademy

Term dates 



Term overview
Each term we will send you an overview of our learning in
each area of the curriculum for the term. You can also find
it on the website. It looks like this:

Our value for the term is Service!





Author of the term

Book change days

Reading 

Our Reading core texts for the term

How you can help at home

Please ensure both books are in your child’s book bags for Monday to be collected in. Your children
will bring a new sharing book on Monday and a new phonics book on  Thursday. 

Please ensure they are returned. If not, we can’t give new ones to everyone as we have limited
numbers of books. 

Share books that your children bring home from school. Read any books you have at
home. Read recipes, magazines, print in the environment. Let your children see you

reading! 

Every class at 3pm has an opportunity to ‘Rave about Reading’! This is when children get to
share stories, discuss their favourite books, make recommendations for friends and vote for
the book they want to read next!

Rave about Reading!

Our Author of the term is Nick Sharratt. He is a British author
and illustrator. His books are some of our favourites!

 

The Magic Paintbrush - Julia Donaldson
Little Red - Bethan Woollvin 



Phonics

How you can help 
Please practise reading and writing the words and

sentences on the weekly learning sheets. 

Reception are learning to apply the phonemes we have learned when reading
and writing. We are working on reading more sentences fluently with less
sounding out. We will also practise holding and writing a sentence
independently. 

We can’t sound tricky words out and need to read them by sight. We are
consolidating spelling them correctly.

Year 1 are continuing to grow the code. We are introducing more digraphs (two letters,
one sounds) and trigraphs (three letters, one sounds) that have the same phoneme (sound).
We will develop our accuracy with recognising them in words. We will also work on reading

more sentences fluently with less sounding out and more expression. 
We also need to read these tricky words by sight and spell them correctly.



PLEASE LABELPLEASE LABEL
EVERYTHING!EVERYTHING!

What you will need...
P.E.

PE will be on a Monday for Reception and Monday and Wednesday for Year One.
Please send your child to school with their PE kit on. Please remember our PE

uniform is a white polo shirt, black shorts or trousers and plain trainers or daps.
They will be in this all day, so please ensure it is weather appropriate. 

Outdoor learning

PLEASE LABELPLEASE LABEL
EVERYTHING!EVERYTHING!

We will be doing regular outdoor learning and Welly Walks. Please can all children
have a pair of named wellies in school for these.  

We also go outside in all weathers. Children will need waterproof coats and
appropriate weather gear for the season. 



We would love for the children to have the
opportunity to have a whole school art class from
an artist or a very keen and talented artist. If
you are interested in teaching our children how
to paint or draw something, then please contact

Mrs Dixon (Hart Class, Year R/1 class).

Art Week

Art week upcoming

Art class

At the end of Term 5, week commencing 19th May 2025,
Kingfisher will be getting creative! The children will be

getting involved in various activities, lessons and projects over
the week that are currently being planned.

Donations 
Some of the activities planned we may ask for some donations or

contributions to so that each child is able to use and have access to.
We will ensure we let you know in  enough notice so that if items such

as for junk modelling are required, we can let you know before
recycling days! Thank you in advance.



Safeguarding

Please contact ‘Children and Families Contact Swindon’ if you are
concerned about a child.

 E-mail: 
Contactchildrenandfamilies@swindon.gov.uk

 Telephone: 01793 464646
8.30am to 4.40pm Monday to Thursday 8.30am to 4.00pm Friday
 The Emergency Duty Service (EDS) is available outside office

hours on
 01793 436699

 If you think that a child is in immediate danger, please ring 999
and  speak to the police.



We are maintaining our relationships with the community at the Child of Hope
school in Uganda.

Each class wrote letters to the children in their matching age class. We are sending
them a book of our class author, lots of reading books and our class photo. We are
looking forward to receiving letters back from our class friends in Uganda. Later

on in the Year we will have a day of activities to grow our links further. 

Christian Authenticity 

In Collective Worship...

Child of Hope 

This term our value is Service. In our collective
worship we will be focusing on stories from the
Bible and elsewhere that reflect this.               

Kingfisher Community Cupboard 
Thank you again for all your kind donations. We hope to
continue to re-stock this term and provide support to

our families and the local community. Please feel free to
drop off or collect items . 


